the ROOM school

23 February 2024

GRC Warwick Castle Trip Monday 25th March

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to be able to offer a trip to Warwick Castle on Monday 25th March 2024.

This trip forms part of our culture of curiosity and is open to all students. The students will have the
opportunity to explore the castle, scale its towers and ramparts, and learn about its rich history; As
well as participate in archery, a grizzly dungeon tour, see a live Birds of Prey show and the legendary
Trebuchet in action!

We would be grateful for a £10 payment towards the ticket, although support is available if you are
unable to provide a contribution.

This can be paid via bank transfer to:

Account number: 24613001

Sort Code: 09-01-28

Account name: The Green Room Foundation Ltd
Ref:Warwickcastle(student initials)

Pupils are welcome to bring their own money should they wish to purchase their own food from one of
the onsite restaurants or souvenirs from the gift shop.

Pupils are to arrive at The Green Room at the usual time and we are hoping to leave for Warwick
Castle by 10am on the minibus. Students will be accompanied by Green Room staff members at all
times.

Please be aware that students will not be back in time for normal school transport and we request that
alternative travel arrangements are made. The trip will aim to arrive back in Windsor by 5pm and
students will need to be collected from Windsor Leisure Centre car park. Please let the office know if
you will be able to provide transport home or if you are unable to do so, and we will endeavour to
help.

Please email the office at office@thegreenroomschool.com by Friday 1st March if your young person
would like to attend the trip.

Kind regards,

Sammy Laing
Sammy Laing
GRC LSA
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